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I strongly oppose SB951A. We need to keep the current multi-ownership model that 

we have today to maintain the broadest patient access to outpatient care and protect 

clinics from closure. We don't want to see less healthcare choices in Oregon nor do 

we want increased costs and wait times for appointments. Please vote NO on 

SB951A. 


